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Award Notification 

 

September 24, 2025 

 

The Purchasing Department is in receipt of the evaluations in response to RFQ ASUMH 2026-01 
for the Expansion of Gotaas Hall. The responses have been opened and evaluated in accordance 
with the request.  

After an extensive review, the University intends to award the project to Polk Stanley Wilcox 
Architects.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christy Schaufler 

Purchasing Technician 




